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Dear Davey:

Glad to hear that Science has returned the galley prints. This 1is
real service. I have guite a mailing list and think it would take about
100 coples if you can get them for me. Hope we get a good reviaw on the
article. PFrancois and I alsoc have one we plan to publish jointly in Tebiwa
on the Corbiac blademaking, Have finished my part and he now has it for

inserting his data.

Hopes that your site of the fluted point was somewhere near that
beautiful gquartz Clovis point I saw in your Museum. This sounds liks a
very exciting find and I do wish that I could see it. We really 4id enjoy
‘your Christmas letter and it sounds like you had a very busy year. So far,
. the only plans we have for this year are to be at the meetings in Santa Fe

“4n May. Do hope that you too will be there and will bring the fluted point.

Sorry about the cancellation of the lithlie conference in Calgary, but
poor francois and Denise are beside themselves about the illness and expected
death of their only grandson and am afraid that he would not have besn up
to it after this blow, They and the parents, George and Marie, certainly

have our deep sympathy.
Recently we assumed some heavy financial obligations which will keep
ushome untll we can see daylight again, so I cannot plan on any trip to

Southern Calffornia, much as I would like to. Hope by next Fall I can get
down to Tempe to visit with Marie.

Do hope you had a real happy Holiday - and keep up the good work,

Sincerely,

Don
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